
 

 

January 2016 

 
Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 

 
I would like to invite you to the Incoming Ninth Grade Family Night program that will take place at 
Lake Park’s East Campus on Wednesday, January 20. This event represents your first opportunity to 
be directly involved in developing your student’s high school educational plan. Please make 
arrangements to attend. 

 
The program is designed to benefit students and parents. To accommodate all attendees, the starting 
times are staggered. See the start time for each middle school below. The program in the auditorium 
will include: a) review of placement information; b) interpretation of Explore test results; and c) 
explanation of elective course offerings. An open house in the cafeteria provides families with an 
opportunity to meet faculty from each department and ask questions of counselors.   

 
Starting Times - Please arrive 15 minutes prior to your program start time. Parents should pick up 
Explore scores before the program starts.  Please attend your assigned session. Seating capacity in 
the auditorium is limited. 

 
 6:00 PM          Spring Wood, Trinity Lutheran, and Queen of the Rosary 

 
 6:45 PM          Medinah Middle, Peacock, St. Walter, and St. Isidore 

 
 7:30 PM          Roselle Middle, Westfield, St. Luke, and St. Matthew 

  
Important information to begin the 2016-2017 registration process for your child is enclosed. Please 
review the Registration and Course Selection form and Course Planning Newsletter. Directions for 
completing these forms are provided in the newsletter. During January, Lake Park counselors will visit 
each middle school to preview and discuss the Academic Planning Guide, which is available to families 
on the district website homepage at www.lphs.org. The Academic Planning Guide is an important 
educational planning resource for you and your student. Posting an electronic version of this guide 
allows Lake Park to provide families with the most current information. A printed copy is available 
upon request if you do not have access to viewing online. After the Family Night Program, you will have 
all the information needed to complete the registration and course selection process. 

 
I encourage you and your student to attend this orientation program. Our next opportunity to meet 
will be in the spring when programs are scheduled for parents and incoming ninth grade students. 
Information about these meetings will be sent to you in April. I look forward to seeing you on January 
20 and welcoming the class of 2020! 

 
Sincerely, 
James Roberts 
Principal, East Campus 

http://www.lphs.org/

